
Stay behind the yellow line to keep yourself and others safe. Standing in front 
of the yellow line could block the driver’s view of traffic and distract the driver.  
You are breaking the law by standing in front of the yellow line. 

Also remember to…

•	 Don’t sit or stand in the stairwells while the bus is in motion

•	 Allow passengers to exit before entering the bus

•	 Refrain from talking to the bus driver while the bus is in motion

•	 Ring the bell in a timely manner before your stop

•	 Give front seats to seniors, pregnant, and disabled passengers

•	 Place your bike on the rack on the front of the bus

Remember… Riding the bus is a privilege, not a right. 
Please do your part in keeping our shuttle ride safe!

Follow the law and give the driver some space...

STAND BEHIND THE YELLOW LINE 


